
As the winter chill set over Lydiard Millicent, our
school grounds were (albeit very briefly)
transformed into a picturesque scene of snow,
frost, and ice. The cold weather serves as a
reminder of the festive season rapidly
approaching, bringing with it a time of celebration
and community.

I write to inform you of an important change to our
traditional KS2 carol service. Due to ongoing
renovations at the church, we have adapted our
plans to ensure this event continues. This year, we
invite you to join us outside the front of the school
on 19th December at 2:30pm. Here, we will gather
as a community to lift our voices in song, sharing
the joy of carols before the day draws to a close.

Have a great weekend,

Lydiard Millicent
CE Primary
Newsletter
Friday 22nd November 2024

Dear families,

Kind regards,
Mr Farmer

Mr Farmer's message

Calendar

ATTENDANCE
Year to date

This week

Congratulations

96.03%

93.8%

Birch - 99.42% this week

2024-2025 Term 2
27/11 - 2/12 - Book fair in school
4/12 - FOLMs Christmas Disco
6/12 - Y6 Christmas Fair
11/12 - KS1 Nativity performance 1
(afternoon - 2pm)
12/12 - KS1 Nativity performance 2
(evening - 6pm)
12/12 - Sycamore Class Collective
Worship (parents invited)
18/12 - Christmas Dinner
19/12 - KS2 Carol Concert - front of
school @ 2:30pm
20/12 - Term 2 ends for Christmas

6/1/2025 - Term 3 Starts for all pupils

Parking
Please ensure you park
responsibly at drop off and pick
up times. Please always follow
all parking restrictions around
the local area.

2024-2025 Term 3



This terms value is: Trust
“Two people are better than one....
If one person falls, the other can reach out to help!”
Ecclesiastes 4 9-11

Church Links

Happy Birthday to:

Our weekly Sunday services are in the Parish
Hall at 8.00am and 10.30am.
1st Sunday - Morning Worship
2nd Sunday - Holy Communion
3rd Sunday - Service of the Word more time
for worship and Testimony
4th Sunday - Holy Communion
5th Sunday - Morning Worship

https://www.allsaints-online.org.uk

Contact us:
Lydiard Millicent CE Primary School
The Butts, 
Lydiard Millicent,
Swindon, 
SN5 3LR
01793 770571
admin@lydiardmillicentceps.org

DON’T FORGET TO WEAR
NON-UNIFORM ON THE

FRIDAY OF THE WEEK OF YOUR
BIRTHDAY!

Focus on: Introducing
the Parent Forum

Taking someone at their word
Relying on someone to support you
Unbreakable promises
Showing that you can be trustworthy
Treasuring good friends

Matthew  - Hazel
Evleen  - Oak

Dear Parents and Carers,
I am pleased to announce the introduction of our new Parent
Forum, an initiative designed to enhance communication and
collaboration within our school community.

This forum will consist of one parent representative from each
class, along with an additional representative for SEND matters.

The primary purpose of the Parent Forum is to serve as a sounding
board for various school-related decisions. Topics for discussion
might include the format of school photographs, potential changes
to school uniforms, and the structure of our sports day events.
While the forum's input is invaluable, it's important to note that its
role is advisory rather than decisive.

The plan is for the forum to meet once a term for no more than an
hour.

This platform will also provide an opportunity for us to explain the
rationale behind certain school practises and to address agenda
items raised by the parent community. To maintain focus and
confidentiality, discussions will not involve individual pupils, staff
members, or parents.

If you are interested in becoming your child's class representative
for this year's Parent Forum or SEND representative, please email
the school office with your child's name and class by Friday 29th
November. In cases where multiple parents express interest,
representatives will be selected through a random draw.

We look forward to your participation in this important initiative.

tel:01793770571
mailto:admin@lydiardmillicentceps.org

